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candidates, including mentees, to discuss the opportunity with them. She encourages questions 

about the application process, inviting members to reach out to her for assistance. 

J. Carroll representing the ASI present team, reminds everyone about the upcoming EB Jamboree 

on Tuesday, April 16, from 11 am to 3 pm. He emphasizes that it's an all-hands-on-deck event for 

ASI. While he can't reveal the headliner yet due to pending contracts, he hints that this individual is 

well-known for their TV appearances, music writing for renowned artists, and recent accolades. 

There will be rides and games like last year, with food vouchers given to 150 students upon check-

in for access to carnival rides. Additionally, two food trucks from Chartwells will offer a variety of 

Korean Mexican fusion, vegan, and chicken and waffles options. James encourages spreading the 

word to friends, noting that marketing details will emerge in the coming weeks. The event is free 

for students except for purchases from the food trucks. D. Lopez inquires whether non-students are 

permitted to participate. J. Carroll clarifies the guidelines for participation in campus events. He 

emphasizes that while non-students are welcome to attend and enjoy performances, they are not 

permitted to partake in the rides and games. Only students, faculty, and staff are eligible for 

participation in these activities. Additionally, he highlights the requirement for attendees to check 

in with a virtual or physical bay card for access to the event.  

M. Castillo announce that a ribbon-cutting ceremony for the Queer Unity Student Success Center 

is scheduled for April 18th, Thursday, during U Hour. Queers United will be actively involved in 

the event, and Kathy, along with President Sandeen, will participate in the ribbon-cutting ceremony. 

He notes that while the event is last-minute, efforts are underway to finalize all the necessary details. 

He shares the date and time to ensure everyone is informed.  

H. Corum raises a point of concern regarding the application process for running for ASI, noting 

that the deadline to sign up precedes the release of the schedule for the following semester. This 

timing creates uncertainty for potential applicants, as they are required to commit to a time slot 

without knowing their schedule in advance. She sought clarification on how this process would 

function, particularly concerning the 12 PM to 2 PM time commitment. J. Carroll clarifies the ASI 

application process, emphasizing that submitting an application is the initial step, which does not 

guarantee eligibility. The next stage involves vetting applicants to ensure they meet all minimum 

qualifications for candidacy. Addressing concerns about scheduling conflicts, he explains that 

applicants must either withdraw from the process or, if elected, resign if unable to fulfill their 

commitments. Waiting for schedule information would delay the process significantly. He stresses 

the importance of encouraging applications, highlighting that vacant positions without applicants 

must remain unfilled until the new board is selected.  

N. Calara reminds everyone that there won't be office hours during spring break but encouraged 

them to stay updated via email and ASI communications. Additionally, he thanks those who adhered 

to the theme for the meeting and announced the theme for the next BOD meeting, which is ñFlower 





kushal sheshadri (Apr 11, 2024 17:19 PDT)
kushal sheshadri

https://adobefreeuserschannel.na2.documents.adobe.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAAD1dSWB6gMzyylWlnV7P_NKlzlOQ0z8YH

		2024-04-17T20:22:18-0700
	Agreement certified by Adobe Acrobat Sign




